
To UTC, 

Please approve PSE’s temporary filing regarding Net Metering Schedule 150. 

As a Washingtonian and utility customer, I believe that I should have input in how our communities 

produce and consume energy. I support solar as one way of diversifying the grid. The more renewable 

energy we produce and consume, the brighter our future will be.  

We rely on the utilities to join and lead us on the journey to a more sustainable future. 

Approving this temporary filing is a step towards a cleaner, more renewable future of energy, where all 

homeowners and businesses partner with utility stakeholders to produce abundant, clean energy.  

Thank you, 

Jeremy Dafoe 
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